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Cameo Board Meeting
February 25,2021

Zoom Meeting at 7pm
Minutes

Sharon Crastenburg called the Board meeting to order at 7.20pm. Present were Darlene Baer, Pat Baldauf, Ann
Bonnelli, Jackie Considine, Kathy Debien, Laurie Johnson, Judy Murray, Jan Recinos, Jean Schlegelmann. Absent
Linda Griffin

Minutes. From January 28, were approved and placed on file.

President Sharon Crastenburg felt that the Charity Day, at home, meeting went very well, some 15-16 people
zoomed in, sewing, at various times throughout the day.  Therefore we will repeat that schedule next month, no
meeting Thursday, March 18, but all day 9-3 zoom meeting on Saturday, March 20.  Members requested that
“check-in” times be scheduled.  Discussed which members are not participating and why and what can be done to
include them.

VP Membership Laurie Johnson is setting up the Fund Raising Committee.  Rosemary Spatafora and Sandy
Peiss have agreed to serve but not chair.  Suggestions were made for others to approach.

Treasurer Jackie Considine reported that there had been no changes since her report February 20.

VP Scheduling Jean Schlegelmann.
National Quilt Day will be March 20, committee for that program is Carole Gilbert, chair, Darlene Baer, Pat
Baldauf.  Meeting in April, project BETH will focus on the Double Wedding Ring quilts.  If you have one please
send a photo to Henya before the April Meeting. Jean asked if a zoom UFO clinic would be of interest. Jean will
send photos of Bingo Quilt to Newsletter.

VP Facilitator Jan Recinos Nominating Committee has made a good start and have at least one candidate for
each position with the exception of Assistant Treasurer. Hopefully the June meeting will be able to be an in-person
meeting which will simplify voting.

Retreat. Colombiere has notified us that they will not be available for our retreat in April and will be refunding our
deposit. We are booked at Bear Lake in October 2021. Would we want a spring retreat as well at Bear Lake, 2022?
Sharon will check on any dates they may have available and we will have further discussion.

Covid Quilt raffle will be put in the hands of the fund raising committee.

Meeting adjourned 8.20pm.

 Respectfully submitted,  Ann Bonnelli


